The City of San Antonio
Office of the City Council
Interdepartmental Memorandum

TO: Leticia M. Vacek, TRMC/CMC, City Clerk
FROM: Councilmember Cris Medina, District 7
COPIES TO: Chris Callanen, Assistant to City Council

Brandon T. Smith, Boards & Commissions Coordinator

SUBJECT: District 7 Small Business Advocacy Committee

DATE: August 31, 2015

I recommend Melanie Aranda-Tawil for appointment to the Small Business Advocacy
Committee.

The application is on file with the Office of the City Crk
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